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Important Dates 

 
Freddy Fitness – 31st March (Pupils will 
wear PE gear to school) 
 
Communion – Saturday 13th May at 11:00 
am in Holy Trinity Church 
 
Easter Holidays – Holy Trinity PS will 
close for the Easter break at 11:00 on 
Thursday 13th April and will reopen on 
24th April. 
 
 

 

 

Each year the pupils and families of Holy 
Trinity Primary School support our Lenten 
campaign with incredible generosity and 
we are extremely grateful for that help 
which will go to benefit Trocaire and some 
local charities which help those in great 
need. Thank you so much for your 
continued support. 

Cinema Day 

As part of our 
fundraising we organised 
a cinema day in the hall 
where year groups came 
together to recreate the 

cinema experience. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed the event. Our thanks 
to our caretakers Tom and Paddy for 
organising the hall and to Mr Colgan for 
organising the films.  

 
Flower Bouquets 

 
Many thanks to Mr 
Hackett and his class 
who organised the 
flower bouquets for 
Mother’s Day. The 
children thoroughly 
enjoyed helping to 

plant the flowers. Great fun was had by all.  
 
 

Google Expeditions 
 

On Tuesday 28th March a Google 
Expeditions Associate came to Holy 
Trinity to help us run Google Expeditions. 
This is a new app developed by Google to 
open up the classroom for an immersive 
learning experience and a new tool to help 
us demonstrate our teachings. All children 
involved had a fantastic time on a virtual 
reality field trip linked to current learning. 

 
First Penance 

 
The Primary Three children celebrated 

their First Penance on Friday 24th 
March. They have worked hard in 
preparation for this sacrament and 
we congratulate them on this very 
special occasion as they move 

forward in their journey of faith. 
 
 

P1RD visited Salto on the following dates, 
3rd, 10th and 24th March. We had lots of 

exercise and fun!! 
ECO Schools 

Week 
 
3rd April to 7th April 
 
Holy Trinity Primary 
School will take part 
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in a special ECO Schools themed Week. 
 
Foundation Stage classes will enjoy Mr 
Rat’s Recycling Story. Key Stage 1 will 
learn about the Story of Paper and KS2 
will attend the ARC21 Recycling Bus. 
 
Primary 7 will also have a special visit 
from Habitat for Humanity. 
 
 
On Friday we will hold a second special 
Power Down Day. We will be hoping for 
even better results, to underline just how 
much energy and money can be saved by 
being more energy efficient. 
 

 
Free App of the 
Month 
 

KS1&KS2 
Google Expeditions 

 
 
 

 
 

School website 
http://www.holytrinitybelfast.co.uk 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Stars of the Month 

 
 
At the March assemblies the 

stars of the month were awarded to… 
 
KS1 
Cori Mc Cabe, Cameron Flanagan, 
Roinseach Hutchinson, Ruby Courtney, 
Aimee Braniff, Ruby Kane, Gearoidin 

Downey, Olivia Mc Keaveney, Jackson 
Mc Cann, Grace Harte, Orlaith Irwin, 
Ciaran Mc Cann, Aimee Beck, Caoimhin 
Murphy, Ronan O’Rawe, Chantelle Kerr, 
Michael Kearney, Aodhan Mc Kenna.. 
KS2 
Terence Connolly, Bernadette Irwin, 
Steven Mc Clean Fitzpatrick, Padraig 
Hitchen, Cormac Miskimmon, Daniel 
Rice, Aimee Pyper, Eva Reid, Caileen 
Voyle, Jamie Conway, Mary-Jayne Burns 
Fegan, Raymond Mc Kenna, Donal 
Gaskin, Chloe Armstrong. 
 
 

Right of the Month 

Article 31: 
 
We have the right to have time to relax and play. 
 

Rights Respecting Behaviour: 
 
Pupils can:  
 
We can respect each other’s rights by allowing 
everyone to make their own choices, as long as 
their activities do not stop anyone else from 
playing. 
 
Adults can: 
 
Ensure that we receive an allocated time for play 
during break and lunch and that we are supervised 
to make sure that everyone is safe 
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